May 18, 2016

Matthew Conway

Superintendent of Derby Public Schools
35 Fifth Street

Derby, Connecticut 06418

Dear Dr Conway and Board of Education Members,

Please accept this as notification of my retirement effective June 30,
2016 after serving the Derby School District for 28 years.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your
generous support, understanding and cooperation throughout my time
spent here. | have enjoyed working with and learning from my
colleagues and the relationships I have formed here over the years will
not be soon forgotten.

It has been a pleasure being a member of the Bradley School Team.

Sincerely

Lynda Y. Patric
Speciafl Education Teacher
Bradley School



